
10th September 2020. 

 

Dear National Representative,  

In these current times, the International Governing Body (IGB) of International Inner Wheel is able to 

meet on a far more regular basis, virtually, as opposed to annually, in person.  

Earlier today, a meeting of IGB took place where the Convention in Jaipur was extensively discussed. 

Many factors were taken into account and many different opinions expressed. It was decided by the 

majority that the Convention in March 2021 would be cancelled.  

Whether it will be feasible to rearrange it to a later date, possibly in 2022, has yet to be established. 

The IGB were unanimous in their great thanks to Renu Baljees and her team in the Local Convention 

Committee for their tireless work and dedication, in what have been extraordinary circumstances.  

Best wishes and please stay safe, 

Regards 

 

Alan Phillips 

On Behalf of IGB 

 


